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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Finance

Bureau ofCustoms
Manila 1099

February 17, 2016

MEMORANDUM

TO : THE BUREAU OF CUSTOMS' PUBLIC SECTOR UNION, COOPERATIVES,
ASSOCIATIONS AND OTHER EMPLOYEE ORGANIZATIONS

SUBJECT: GOVERNMENT SERVICE INSURANCE SYSTEM INFORMATION SHEET FOR
CONSULTATIVE MEETING ON MAY 13, 2016.

This is in line with the Government Service Insurance Systems' (GSIS) invitation to
the consultative meeting with the public sector unions, cooperatives, associations and
organizations on May 13, 2016. Interested aforementioned entities within the Bureau of
Customs are encouraged to participate in this event that has been initiated by the GSISas it
is envisioned to promote employee's welfare.

Parties of interest may forward the filled up GSISFEEDBACKSHEET (ANNEXA) to
the Planning and Policy Research Division on or before February 29,2016.
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ANNEX A

GSIS FEEDBACK SHEET
PUBLIC SECTOR UNIONS, COOPERATIVES, ASSOCIATIONS

AND EMLPLOYEE ORGANIZATIONS

NAME OF AGENCY

NAME OF HEAD OF AGENCY

NAME OF UNION, COOPERATIVE, ASSOCIATIONS OR ORGANIZATION

CONTACT DETAILS OF UNION, COOPERATIVE, ASSOCIATION OR ORGANIZATION

Name of President or Head

Address

landline Number

Mobile Number

Email Address

Feedback sheet may be sent on or before February 10,2016 thru the following:

Personal delivery: Ceazar M. Regio
Department or oue

Email: Scanned copy of the feedback sheet to be sent to:
c mregio@gsis.gov.ph
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Financial Center, Pasay City, Metro Manila 1308

January 26, 2016

Mr. ALBERTO UNA
Commissioner
Bureau of Customs, Office of the Commissioner
2/F Office of the Commissioner Bldg.
1000 South Harbor, Port Area, Manila

Dear Commissioner Line.

In the past years, the Government Service Insurance System (GSIS)headed
by the current GSIS Board of Trustees has conducted various consultative
meetings with Public Sector Union (PSU)Representatives.

Thisyear, it is our goal to reach out not only to PSUsbut to other employee-
oriented organizations as well.

It is in this regard that we are communicating with you to request for
information regarding public sector unions, cooperatives, associations and
employee organizations which promote employee welfare in your agency
excluding sports, religious and special interest clubs.

The GSIS has scheduled another consultative meeting in NCR on May 13,
2016. Relative to this planned activity, may we request that the attached
form be accomplished with the requested details. In such cases that your
agency would have multiple organizations, may we request that one (1) form
be accomplished for each public sector union, cooperative, association and
employee organization.

We are hoping to receive your feedback on or before February 10,2016.

For queries and other concerns regarding this project, please do not hesitate
to get in touch with Ceazar M. Regio at 09176236781 and (02)479-3586.

Thank you for your assistance and support in this endeavor.

Very truly yours,

ATTY. N~~S~UDARES
Senior Vice Presiden~

~CR opeD%ion~Grt


